Remote Sensing Anji Reddy
If you ally obsession such a referred remote sensing anji reddy books that will
give you worth, acquire the enormously best seller from us currently from
several preferred authors. If you desire to witty books, lots of novels, tale,
jokes, and more fictions collections are furthermore launched, from best seller
to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections remote sensing anji
reddy that we will completely offer. It is not almost the costs. Its
approximately what you craving currently. This remote sensing anji reddy, as
one of the most operating sellers here will unquestionably be in the midst of
the best options to review.

Mechanical Engineers' Handbook, Volume 1 Myer Kutz 2015-03-02 Full coverage of
materials and mechanical design inengineering Mechanical Engineers' Handbook,
Fourth Edition provides aquick guide to specialized areas you may encounter in
your work,giving you access to the basics of each and pointing you
towardtrusted resources for further reading, if needed. The
accessibleinformation inside offers discussions, examples, and analyses ofthe
topics covered. This first volume covers materials and mechanical design,
givingyou accessible and in-depth access to the most common topics
you'llencounter in the discipline: carbon and alloy steels, stainlesssteels,
aluminum alloys, copper and copper alloys, titanium alloysfor design, nickel
and its alloys, magnesium and its alloys,superalloys for design, composite
materials, smart materials,electronic materials, viscosity measurement, and
much more. Presents comprehensive coverage of materials and mechanicaldesign
Offers the option of being purchased as a four-book set or assingle books,
depending on your needs Comes in a subscription format through the Wiley Online
Libraryand in electronic and custom formats Engineers at all levels of
industry, government, or privateconsulting practice will find Mechanical
Engineers' Handbook,Volume 1 a great resource they'll turn to repeatedly as
areference on the basics of materials and mechanical design.
Essential Image Processing and GIS for Remote Sensing Jian Guo Liu 2013-04-10
Essential Image Processing and GIS for Remote Sensing is an accessible overview
of the subject and successfully draws together these three key areas in a
balanced and comprehensive manner. The book provides an overview of essential
techniques and a selection of key case studies in a variety of application
areas. Key concepts and ideas are introduced in a clear and logical manner and
described through the provision of numerous relevant conceptual illustrations.
Mathematical detail is kept to a minimum and only referred to where necessary
for ease of understanding. Such concepts are explained through common sense
terms rather than in rigorous mathematical detail when explaining image
processing and GIS techniques, to enable students to grasp the essentials of a
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notoriously challenging subject area. The book is clearly divided into three
parts, with the first part introducing essential image processing techniques
for remote sensing. The second part looks at GIS and begins with an overview of
the concepts, structures and mechanisms by which GIS operates. Finally the
third part introduces Remote Sensing Applications. Throughout the book the
relationships between GIS, Image Processing and Remote Sensing are clearly
identified to ensure that students are able to apply the various techniques
that have been covered appropriately. The latter chapters use numerous relevant
case studies to illustrate various remote sensing, image processing and GIS
applications in practice.
An Unfinished Agenda K Anji Reddy 2015-01-15 From his birth in a village in
Andhra to founding and running Dr. Reddy’s Laboratories, now one of India’s
largest pharmaceutical enterprises, Dr K. Anji Reddy’s journey makes for an
inspiring story. That story is told rivetingly in his own words in his memoir,
An Unfinished Agenda. Dr Anji Reddy became an entrepreneur at a time when India
was woefully short of technology to manufacture many basic medicines. Then, in
barely three decades, the Indian pharmaceutical industry had grown to the point
that India not only became self-sufficient in medicine, but also a supplier of
affordable generic medicines to the world. Dr Anji Reddy provides a ringside
view of this remarkable transformation, with fascinating anecdotes about those
who made it happen. The history of modern medicine is a gripping story of
triumphs and failures. An Unfinished Agenda takes the reader on a whirlwind
tour of the science of medicine over the last hundred years and reminds us of
the stark challenges that remain.
An Introduction to Geographical Information Systems D. Ian Heywood 2011 The new
edition has been substantially revised and updated to include coverage of the
latest advances in GIS technology and applications (particularly web-based and
mobile applications) and to provide pointers to recent research and
publications. -Introduction to Geographic Information Systems Kang-Tsung Chang 2002
Textbook Of Remote Sensing And Geographical Information Systems Anji M. Reddy
2001
GIS Basics Shahab Fazal 2008-01-01 Geographical Information Systems Representing Geography History and Development of GIS GISs Roots in Cartography
Spatial Data Structure and Models The Nature and Source of Geographic Data GIS
and the Real World Model Basic Data Models in GIS Advanced Data Models
Geographic Query and Analysis Selection of a GIS The future of GIS GIS Project
Design and Management.
Environmental Impact Assessment Peter Wathern 2013-02-01 This comprehensive
treatment of environmental impact assessment (EIA) provides an authoritative
contemporary review of theory and practice over the past ten years. EIA is
viewed as both science and art, reflecting the concern both with technical
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aspects of appraisal and the effects of EIA on the decision-making process.
Adopted in many countries, with different degrees of enthusiasm, since its
inception in the early 1970's, EIA is established as a major procedure for
assessing the environmental implications of legislation, the implementation of
policy and plans and the initiation of development projects. EIA is
increasingly an essential part of environmental management
Advances in Photogrammetry, Remote Sensing and Spatial Information Sciences:
2008 ISPRS Congress Book Zhilin Li 2008-07-01 Published on the occasion of the
XXIst Congress of the International Society for Photogrammetry and Remote
Sensing (ISPRS) in Beiijng, China in 2008, Advances in Photogrammetry, Remote
Sensing and Spatial Information Sciences: 2008 ISPRS Congress Book is a
compilation of 34 contributions from 62 researchers active within the ISPRS.
The book covers
Geoinformatics for Environmental Management M Anji Reddy 2016-05-04 With the
advent of advanced satellite sensors, high resolution satellite imagery, Global
Positioning System (GPS) and Geographical Information Systems (GIS), that
enables mapping and modelling of the landscape, it is becoming even more
important for the research scientist and engineer in the field of environment
to integrate Geoinformatics Technology into their scientific investigation.
This book focuses on the development of advanced technologies of Geoinformatics
for Environmental Management. This book is intended for the academic community
as well as the resource scientist, engineers, decision makers and planners
involved in environmental problem solving. The book is organized around two
main themes, namely principles of Geoinformatics and Applications to
Environmental Management with case studies, spread over a total of eighteen
chapters. From applications of Surveying and Mapping to Natural Disaster
Management, and other areas of natural resources, Geoinformatics for
Environmental Management provides a complete picture of the fascinating and
rapidly growing fields of remote sensing, GIS and GPS. Unique in scope, this
book covers the full interdisciplinary spectrum of the subject including
Surveying and Mapping, Photogrammetry, Remote Sensing, Global Positioning
System (GPS), Geographical Information Systems (GIS), Forest Resource
Management, Watershed Management, Saltwater Intrusion Modelling, Water Quality
Mapping and Modelling, Solid Waste Management, Natural Disaster Management and
Urban Planning and Management. This is the first book of its kind to
incorporate and summarize number of case studies of environmental issues for
students, teachers, and practitioners. In addition, it provides operational
methodologies for analysis and design of environmental projects.
Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems P. R. Vyas 2014-11-01 This
book provides a comprehensive coverage of the techniques, applications, and
technologies of remote sensing, as well as the Geographical Information System
(GIS). It is organized into three parts: the first part focuses on the basic
concepts of remote sensing, digital image processing, and GIS; second part
deals with the application aspects in the field of natural resource management;
and the third part covers applied aspects of environment and regional planning
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based on primary field observations. These techniques have been widely used
over last two decades, by earth scientists, geologists, geographers, regional
planners, environmentalists, archaeologists, topographers, urban planners, and
more.
Rutley’s Elements of Mineralogy Frank Rutley 2012-12-06 The last thorough
revision of Rutley's Elements of Mineralogy appeared as the 23rd Edition in
1936. In subsequent editions, an effort to keep abreast with the great progress
in the science was made by small (and often awkward) modifications and,
especially, by the addition of an independent chapter on the atomic structure
of minerals. For this present edition, the complete re-setting of the book has
made possible not only the integration of the added chapter on atomic structure
into its proper place in the accounts of the chemical and physical properties
of minerals, but also extensive rewriting and rearrangement of the material in
the first part of the book. To this part, also, has been added a short chapter
on the classification of minerals. In the second part, the Descrip tion of
Minerals, numerous, if not so extensive, modifications and modernisations have
been introduced. A couple of dozen new figures have been added, mostly in the
early part of the book. More specifically, the major changes in this new
edition are the following. The electronic structure of atoms supplies the guide
lines for the whole account of mineral-chemistry; additional items concern the
electrochemical series, of interest in the occurrence and metallurgical
treatment of ores, and chemical analysis. On the physical side, the dependence
of physical properties of minerals on their atomic structure is emphasized and,
in addition, a brief account of radioactivity and isotopic age-determination is
given.
Textbook of Environmental Science and Technology M Anji Reddy 2014-10-31 The
following new chapters are added - Environmental Policy, Legislation, Rules and
Regulations - Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) and Environmental
Management Plan (EMP) - Technological Solutions for Pollution Control is added
- Towards Sustainable Future
Advanced Remote Sensing Shunlin Liang 2012-12-06 Advanced Remote Sensing is an
application-based reference that provides a single source of mathematical
concepts necessary for remote sensing data gathering and assimilation. It
presents state-of-the-art techniques for estimating land surface variables from
a variety of data types, including optical sensors such as RADAR and LIDAR.
Scientists in a number of different fields including geography, geology,
atmospheric science, environmental science, planetary science and ecology will
have access to critically-important data extraction techniques and their
virtually unlimited applications. While rigorous enough for the most
experienced of scientists, the techniques are well designed and integrated,
making the book’s content intuitive, clearly presented, and practical in its
implementation. Comprehensive overview of various practical methods and
algorithms Detailed description of the principles and procedures of the stateof-the-art algorithms Real-world case studies open several chapters More than
500 full-color figures and tables Edited by top remote sensing experts with
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contributions from authors across the geosciences
Applications of Remote Sensing in Agriculture M. D. Steven 2013-10-22
Applications of Remote Sensing in Agriculture contains the proceedings of the
48th Easter School in Agricultural Science, held at the University of
Nottingham on April 3-7, 1989. The meeting invites 146 delegates from over 22
countries and contributions to this book come from nine countries. This book
generally presents a review of the achievements of remote sensing in
agriculture, establishes the state of the art, and gives pointers to
developments. This text is organized into seven parts, wherein Parts I-III
cover the principles of remote sensing, climate, soil, land classification, and
crop inventories. Productivity; stress; techniques for agricultural
applications; and opportunities, progress, and prospects in the field of remote
sensing in agriculture are also discussed.
Economic Geography H. M. Saxena 2013 'Economic Geography' is a highly developed
branch of geography which focuses on production, distribution, and consumption
activities. Divided into three parts, this book takes account of recent trends
and theoretical developments in the subject. Part I is introductory in nature
and deals with basic concepts of economy and economic geography. Part II
examines resources and their utilization, including world agriculture,
livestock, mineral and power resources, industries, and transportation. Part
III explains the theories related to agricultural and industrial location,
spatial variations in production and transport costs, decision-making processes
and economic regionalization. Well supported by illustrations and tables, the
book is designed for the postgraduate and graduate students of geography.
Concepts and Techniques of Geographic Information Systems Chor Pang Lo 2007
Fully updated to reflect advances in GIS concepts and techniques, this guide
approaches the subject from the broader context of information technology.
Gives complete, up-to-date coverage to the concepts and techniques pertaining
to every stage of the systems development life cycle of GIS, as well as its
applications to various areas of spatial problem solving and decision making.
For GIS specialists, GIS technologists, GIS sales directors, urban planners,
natural resource managers, land surveyors, geomatics engineers, and foresters
who want a complete understanding of GIS and how GIS applies to their fields of
interest.
Basic Concept of Remote Sensing, GPS, and GIS Shivam Pandey The study of Remote
Sensing, Geographic Information Systems (GIS), and Global Positioning System
(GPS) applications is enlightening, challenging, and very interesting. This
book is created as a guide to students who are interested to know the basic
principles and applications of Remote Sensing and GIS in the geosciences field.
GIS applications are now considered an important course in the curriculum of
undergraduate geoscience, environmental, and in some fields of engineering
programs.
Introduction to the Physics and Techniques of Remote Sensing Charles Elachi
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2006-05-11 The science and engineering of remote sensing--theory and
applications The Second Edition of this authoritative book offers readers the
essential science and engineering foundation needed to understand remote
sensing and apply it in real-world situations. Thoroughly updated to reflect
the tremendous technological leaps made since the publication of the first
edition, this book covers the gamut of knowledge and skills needed to work in
this dynamic field, including: * Physics involved in wave-matter interaction,
the building blocks for interpreting data * Techniques used to collect data *
Remote sensing applications The authors have carefully structured and organized
the book to introduce readers to the basics, and then move on to more advanced
applications. Following an introduction, Chapter 2 sets forth the basic
properties of electromagnetic waves and their interactions with matter.
Chapters 3 through 7 cover the use of remote sensing in solid surface studies,
including oceans. Each chapter covers one major part of the electromagnetic
spectrum (e.g., visible/near infrared, thermal infrared, passive microwave, and
active microwave). Chapters 8 through 12 then cover remote sensing in the study
of atmospheres and ionospheres. Each chapter first presents the basic
interaction mechanism, followed by techniques to acquire, measure, and study
the information, or waves, emanating from the medium under investigation. In
most cases, a specific advanced sensor is used for illustration. The book is
generously illustrated with fifty percent new figures. Numerous illustrations
are reproduced in a separate section of color plates. Examples of data acquired
from spaceborne sensors are included throughout. Finally, a set of exercises,
along with a solutions manual, is provided. This book is based on an upperlevel undergraduate and first-year graduate course taught by the authors at the
California Institute of Technology. Because of the multidisciplinary nature of
the field and its applications, it is appropriate for students in electrical
engineering, applied physics, geology, planetary science, astronomy, and
aeronautics. It is also recommended for any engineer or scientist interested in
working in this exciting field.
Water Quality Indices Tasneem Abbasi 2012-03-10 This book covers water quality
indices (WQI) in depth – it describes what purpose they serve, how they are
generated, what are their strengths and weaknesses, and how to make the best
use of them. It is a concise and unique guide to WQIs for chemists,
chemical/environmental engineers and government officials. Whereas it is easy
to express the quantity of water, it is very difficult to express its quality
because a large number of variables determine the water quality. WQIs seek to
resolve the difficulty by translating a set of a large number of variables to a
one-digit or a two-digit numeral. They are essential in communicating the
status of different water resources in terms of water quality and the impact of
various factors on it to policy makers, service personnel, and the lay public.
Further they are exceedingly useful in the monitoring and management of water
quality. With the importance of water and water quality increasing
exponentially, the importance of this topic is also set to increase enormously
because only with the use of indices is it possible to assess, express,
communicate, and monitor the overall quality of any water source. Provides a
concise guide to WQIs: their purpose and generation Compares existing methods
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and WQIs and outlines strengths and weaknesses Makes recommendations on how the
indices should be used and under what circumstances they apply
Remote Sensing and GIS Basudeb Bhatta 2011-09-29 Remote Sensing and GIS 2e is a
comprehensive textbook specially designed to meet the requirements of
undergraduate courses in civil, geoinformatics/geomatics, geotechnical, survey,
and environmental engineering. It will equally meet the requirements of
undergraduate courses in geological science, environmental science, earth
sciences, geography, geophysics, earth resources management, environmental
management, and disaster management.
Textbook of Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems M. Anji Reddy
2008
Agrometeorology in Extreme Events and Natural Disasters H.P. Das 2012-05-10
Despite the current technological advancement, agriculture is still a vital
source of livelihood. It is essentially dependent on weather and climate, and
adversely affected by extreme events in this respect. Over the past few
decades, extreme events such as droughts, floods, storms, tropical cyclones and
forest fires have destroyed economic and social infrastructure and at the same
time endangered food security. The agricultural sector is affected through the
impact on water resources, damage to crops, rangelands and forests, due to
incidence of droughts, locust plagues and wildland fires. While natural hazards
may not be avoided, the integration of risk assessment and early warnings, with
prevention and mitigation measures, can prevent them from becoming disasters.
Improved forecast accuracy and mroe focused information on the location,
intensity and duration of climate extremes could underpin efforts to implement
more effective risk management strategies. This book, based on state of the art
knowledge on the science and application of agricultural meteorology needed to
better cope with extreme climate events, should be of interest to all
organizations and agencies engaged in planning disaster reduction strategies
and mitigation of extreme events.
Advanced Surveying: Total Station, Gis and Remote Sensing Satheesh Gopi
2014-07-08 Modern Surveying is unimaginable without the use of electronic
equipment and information technology. Surveying with conventional systems has
been completely replaced with advanced automated systems. Total Station, Global
Positioning System (GPS), Remote Sensing and Geographical Information System
(GIS) have all become an inextricable part of surveying. Advanced Surveying:
Total Station, GIS and Remote Sensing provides a thorough working knowledge of
these technologies.
Textbook of Seismic Design G. R. Reddy 2019-08-03 This book focuses on the
seismic design of Structures, Piping Systems and Components (SSC). It explains
the basic mechanisms of earthquakes, generation of design basis ground motion,
and fundamentals of structural dynamics; further, it delves into geotechnical
aspects related to the earthquake design, analysis of multi degree-of-freedom
systems, and seismic design of RC structures and steel structures. The book
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discusses the design of components and piping systems located at the ground
level as well as at different floor levels of the structure. It also covers
anchorage design of component and piping system, and provides an introduction
to retrofitting, seismic response control including seismic base isolation, and
testing of SSCs. The book is written in an easy-to-understand way, with review
questions, case studies and detailed examples on each topic. This educational
approach makes the book useful in both classrooms and professional training
courses for students, researchers, and professionals alike.
Computer Processing of Remotely-Sensed Images Paul M. Mather 2005-12-13
Remotely-sensed images of the Earth's surface provide a valuable source of
information about the geographical distribution and properties of natural and
cultural features. This fully revised and updated edition of a highly regarded
textbook deals with the mechanics of processing remotely-senses images.
Presented in an accessible manner, the book covers a wide range of image
processing and pattern recognition techniques. Features include: New topics on
LiDAR data processing, SAR interferometry, the analysis of imaging spectrometer
image sets and the use of the wavelet transform. An accompanying CD-ROM with:
updated MIPS software, including modules for standard procedures such as image
display, filtering, image transforms, graph plotting, import of data from a
range of sensors. A set of exercises, including data sets, illustrating the
application of discussed methods using the MIPS software. An extensive list of
WWW resources including colour illustrations for easy download. For further
information, including exercises and latest software information visit the
Author's Website at:
http://homepage.ntlworld.com/paul.mather/ComputerProcessing3/
Fundamentals of Remote Sensing George Joseph 2005 This book presents the
fundamental concepts covering various stages of remote sensing from data
collection to end utilization, so that it can be appreciated irrespective of
the discipline in which the reader has graduated. The physical principles on
which remote sensing are based has been explained without getting into
complicated mathematical equations.
Environmental Impact Assessment Anji Reddy Mareddy 2017-06-14 Environmental
Impact Assessment: Theory and Practice describes the various pieces of
knowledge necessary to speak the language of EIA and carry out EIAs focusing on
a variety of environmental issues, including impacts on environmental
components, like air, water, soils, land, noise and biological environments.
Organized into 15 chapters, the book provides engineers with the tools and
methods to conduct an effective assessment, including report preparations,
design measures and relevant mitigation steps that can be taken to reduce or
avoid negative effects. Case Studies are presented, providing guidance
professionals can use to better understand, plan and prepare environmental
impact assessments. Presents detailed methodologies for air pollution control,
waste treatment schemes, phytoremediation, bioremediation, hazardous waste,
green belt development and rainwater harvesting Highlights concepts and
important definitions of EIA and the planning and management of EIA study
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Discusses the impacts on valued environmental components, like air, water,
soils, land, noise, and biological and socioeconomic environments in a
systematic manner
Textbook of Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems M.Anji Reddy
2002
Urban Storm Water Management Hormoz Pazwash 2011-04-28 Covering all elements of
the storm water runoff process, Urban Storm Water Management includes numerous
examples and case studies to guide practitioners in the design, maintenance,
and understanding of runoff systems, erosion control systems, and common design
methods and misconceptions. It covers storm water management in practice and in
regulation, and reviews shortcomings and suggestions for improvements. It also
covers alternative methods such as porous pavements, rain gardens, green roofs
and other systems which are becoming increasingly popular and are forming the
future of storm water management. Appropriate storm water management and
compliance is a necessary, yet costly and involved process. This book provides
information, guidelines, and case studies to guide practitioners through all
phases of effective structural storm water management. This book covers: All
aspects of storm water management—including its impacts on the environment
Numerous design procedures and problems with a separate solutions manual
Hydrologic and hydraulic calculations involved in the field of storm water
management Design and calculation methods required for efficient storm water
management Pipe and open channel flow equations, supplemented with charts and
tables Various types of nonstructural, source reduction measures Installation
methods of drainage and storm water management facilities Urbanization has had
a drastic impact on the natural process of storm water runoff; increasing both
the peak and the volume of runoff, reducing infiltration, while also degrading
water quality. Urban Storm Water Management is a compendium of all matters
necessary for the design of efficient drainage and storm water management
systems. It includes numerous examples of hydrologic and hydraulic calculations
involved in this field. It also contains ample case studies that exemplify the
methods and procedures for the design of extended detention basins,
infiltration basins, and underground retention/infiltration basins such as
chambers and dry wells. Furthermore, the book demonstrates how storm water
runoff can be an effective and cost-efficient conservable and reusable
resource.
Basics of Geomatics Mario A. Gomarasca 2009-09-18 Geomatics is a neologism, the
use of which is becoming increasingly widespread, even if it is not still
universally accepted. It includes several disciplines and te- niques for the
study of the Earth’s surface and its environments, and computer science plays a
decisive role. A more meaningful and appropriate expression is G- spatial
Information or GeoInformation. Geo-spatial Information embeds topography in its
more modern forms (measurements with electronic instrumentation, sophisticated
techniques of data analysis and network compensation, global satellite
positioning techniques, laser scanning, etc.), analytical and digital
photogrammetry, satellite and airborne remote sensing, numerical cartography,
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geographical information systems, decision support systems, WebGIS, etc. These
specialized elds are intimately interrelated in terms of both the basic science
and the results pursued: rigid separation does not allow us to discover several
common aspects and the fundamental importance assumed in a search for solutions
in the complex survey context. The objective pursued by Mario A. Gomarasca, one
that is only apparently modest, is to publish an integrated text on the
surveying theme, containing simple and comprehensible concepts relevant to
experts in Geo-spatial Information and/or speci cally in one of the disciplines
that compose it. At the same time, the book is rigorous and synthetic,
describing with precision the main instruments and methods connected to the
multiple techniques available today.
Remote Sensing and Geographical Information System A. M. Chandra 2006 This text
provides the fundamentals of the emerging technology of remote sensing combined
with GIS. It provides sufficient knowledge of these technologies applied in
different fields avoiding the voluminous details required at research level.
Global Navigation Satellite Systems B. Bhatta 2010 Chapter 1 Overview of GNSS
Chapter 2 Functional Segments of GNSS Chapter 3 Working Principle of GNSS
Chapter 4 GNSS Signals and Range Determination Chapter 5 Errors and Accuracy
Issues Chapter 6 Positioning Methods Chapter 7 GNSS Augmentations and Other
Navigation Satellite Systems Chapter 8 GNSS Receivers Chapter 9 Geodesy Chapter
10 Applications of GNSS Chapter 11 Surveying with GNSS Appendix A Mapping
Issues Glossary References Index
Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems M. Anji Reddy 2000
GIS Applications in Agriculture Francis J. Pierce 2007-02-13 The increased
efficiency and profitability that the proper application of technology can
provide has made precision agriculture the hottest developing area within
traditional agriculture. The first single-source volume to cover GIS
applications in agronomy, GIS Applications in Agriculture examines ways that
this powerful technology can help farmers
Space Science and Technology for Geographical Research and Applications N C
Gautam 2015-05-31
An Introduction to Computational Fluid Dynamics The Finite Volume Method, 2/e
Versteeg 2007
Text Book of Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems M Anji Reddy
2014-12 Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems (GIS) deals with
mapping technology, and all relevant terminology which are necessary for a
beginner to develop his skills in this new and upcoming technology This book
provides basic principles and techniques of remote sensing, microwave remote
sensing, remote sensing platforms and sensors and data analysis techniques.
Further, the book deals with GIS data quality issues, GIS data analysis &
modelling, attribute data management, GIS data input & editing and integration
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& linkage of Remote Sensing and GIS. The fourth edition is the upgradation of
the third edition with notable chapters on various applications. The new
chapters, namely Photogrammery with very few topics of digital photogrammetry,
Global Positioning System (GPS) and the chapters of applications like, Forest
Resources Management, Watershed Management and Natural Disaster Management:
Landslides are added. Since, the users of geomatics technology for various
applications have been using high resolution image data, the photogrammetry
with fundamental concepts are included for better understanding of the student
community. The application chapters are the output of the sponsored research
projects of the author. These chapters are very much useful to the students who
focussed their research on geospatial technologies.
Textbook of Remote Sensing And Geographical Information Systems Anji Reddy 2001
Textbook of Remote Sensing and Geographical Information Systems M. Anji Reddy
2008 1. Map Language 2. Remote Sensing - Basic Principles 3. Microwave Remote
Sensing 4. Remote Sensing Platforms and Sensors 5. Visual Image Interpretation
6. Digital Image Processing 7. Fundamentals of GIS 8. Spatial Data Modelling 9.
GIS Data Management 10. Data Input and Editing 11. Data Quality Issues 12. Data
Analysis and Modelling 13. Integration of Remote Sensing and GIS 14. Urban and
Municipal Applications 15. Creation of Information System: A Case Study
References Subject Index
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